
 

 
 

 
 
 

February 8, 2019 
 
 

Michelle Profaci 
18 Bentley Road 
Monroe Township, NJ 08831 
 
Dear Michelle, 
  

Congratulations on becoming a DAISY Award® honoree! As a 2018 recipient of the DAISY 

Award for Extraordinary Nurses, the American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC) and The 

DAISY Foundation want to thank you for the outstanding work you do for patients and their 

families with an exclusive  benefit in recognition of your service.  

In honor of Certified Nurses Day™, you are eligible to apply for an ANCC certification or 
renewal at a special rate of $200. Simply visit www.nursingworld.org/certification and use the 
code DAISY19 for new applications or DAISY19R for renewal applications to receive this 
special rate during the payment portion of your application. In order to claim this discount, 
please be sure to confirm that your information is posted on the DAISY Award Honoree page of 
the DAISY Foundation website.  
 
Certified Nurses Day, celebrated annually March 19, honors nurses like you who care enough to 
earn the highest credentials in their specialty. Certified nurses contribute to better patient 
outcomes through national board certification, and this commitment to professionalism and high-
quality care deserves recognition. 
 
Once again, congratulations on being a 2018 DAISY Award honoree. Your contributions as a 
nurse are truly appreciated, and we thank you for your dedication to nursing excellence. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
   

 
Kathy Chappell, PhD, RN, FNAP, FAAN   Bonnie Barnes, FAAN 
Accreditation, Certification, Measurement, and the Institute 
for Credentialing Research and Quality Management 

  Co-Founder, President 
The DAISY Foundation 

Senior Vice President    
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